
 

 

 

 
 
December 2, 2014 
 
Dear Board Members, 
 
November was a short month.  Only 11 school days total!  We had two full days of conferences.  We met 
with almost all of our parents during these days.  Parents received information on their child’s progress 
in the classroom as well as progress on academic testing as well.  Teachers were able to provide very 
detailed information on their students’ progress in math and reading at this time. 
 
On November 18th, we were able to invite families to our campus to enjoy a Holiday Lunch.  We had 
several families at every grade level come to Fruitdale and enjoy a warm Holiday meal.  I’d like to thank 
Janice Schenhoff and Monica Singleton for bringing in extra volunteers and doing such an amazing job 
putting on this family event.   
 
We have many events to look forward to in the month of December.  We will be having our annual 
Holiday Programs on December 16th and December 18th both beginning at 6pm.     
 
As always, I would just like to recognize the Fruitdale Staff for all of their hard work.  They are moving 
through another school year supporting all of the needs of our students.  This staff is next to none.  I feel 
lucky to be a part of it.   
 
It is a pleasure to be the principal of the Fruitdale Community. 
 
 
Thank You, 
 
Heather Yount 
Principal 
Fruitdale Elementary School 
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